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I want to see serious consideration in relation to how roads and highways effect koala habitat. 
They need access to specific habitat free from danger of cars travelling at speeds that kill them. 
Reduced speeds in koala crossing areas. And safe koala crossings created when roads and 
highways are planned, preferably around their habitat instead of directly allowing roads to cut 
their habitat in half. Too many koalas are injured and killed on roads with high speed limits and 
unsuitable protective fencing. 


